
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To: Helen Evans
Economic Development

Our ref: 22/1222/FUL

From: Steve Watson
Principal Planning Officer

steve_watson@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 6th September 2022

PLANNING REFERENCE 22/1222/FUL (DC/32UE/RHQN4MLL00500)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Relocation of existing (previously re-used) agricultural 
building and use for general storage and housing of 
Biomass Boiler

LOCATION: Doddington Hall , Hall Yard, Doddington, Lincoln.

The above planning application was received on 23rd August 2022.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 30th September 
2022.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Steve Watson

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

